
G-CAT Board Meeting 5/20/2013 
 
In attendance: 
 Loren Janulewicz 
 Larry Ransford 
 John Hartnett 
 Vic Evans 
 Irene Young 
 
 
Discussion: 
  

� April minutes and approved. 
 

� We reviewed the financials.  Net for April is about $17,000 profit in spite of being 
down 223 rounds from prior year.  Now that weather is improving hope to see 
revenue growth. 

 
� Golf Now appears to be a beneficial tool since we are getting play from them.       

 
� Ed is working hard on booking more tournaments.  Looks like we have 25 so far 

with 2 more looking like they will be booked soon.  So far a couple of 
tournaments have been played and have been very successful. 
 

� Working with the Metro District regarding the encroachment issues on hole 13. 
 

� The irrigation system on the back nine is old and a challenge.  Unfortunately we 
do not have funds to replace it right now so need to patch the best we can.  The 
heads on 10 & 18 and 14 & 15 are electric and appear to be working ok.  The 
remainder of the heads are controlled by air pressure.  If there is a leak in the air 
hose, which has been happening, then all the heads pop up and do not have 
correct pressure to water as intended.  We have managed to fund replacing the 
main air line for these holes and the work has been completed without any impact 
to the course.  Kept the existing smaller air lines to each sprinkler head.  
Hopefully this will reduce the leaks and allow Bob to water the back nine 
successfully. 
 

� Meeting adjourned. 


